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     Reminder Payment Policy Auditing System 
As previously communicated in Provider Bulletin P45-18, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus 
(Blue Cross) has enhanced the claims editing system to ensure claims are coded accurately in accordance with 
established coding guidelines to allow for proper payment. The edits used are consistent with the expectations 
outlined in the Blue Cross Provider Policy and Procedure Manual and utilizes the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 
(CMS), the American Medical Association (AMA) and other specialty academy policies and procedures; as well as 
proprietary Blue Cross plan specific requirements. Blue Cross continues to implement additional enhancements to 
the claims processing platform.   

Lines of Business Impacted 
Commercial self-insured, fully insured and Medicare Advantage products are included. ITS, Federal Employee 
Program (FEP) and Minnesota Health Care Programs remain out of scope. 
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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